

helen gregory

From:

Melisa Burnham [Melisa.Burnham@northyorks.gov.uk]

Sent:

10 July 2012 12:17

To:

ldf

Subject:

Selby District LDF Draft Core Strategy- further proposed changes.

Dear Helen,

Thank you for consulting us on the further proposed changes to the submission Draft of the Core Strategy. North Yorkshire County Council Highways do not have any further comments to make in relation to these changes.

Kind Regards Melisa Burnham

Mrs Melisa Burnham
Senior Engineer
Highways and Transportation
North Yorkshire County Council
County Hall
Race Course Lane
Northallerton

Access your county council services online 24 hours a day, 7 days a week at www.northyorks.gov.uk.

WARNING

Any opinions or statements expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily those of North Yorkshire County Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you receive this in error, please do not disclose any information to anyone, notify the sender at the above address and then destroy all copies.

North Yorkshire County Council's computer systems and communications may be monitored to ensure effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Although we have endeavoured to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are free from any virus we would advise you to take any necessary steps to ensure that they are actually virus free.

If you receive an automatic response stating that the recipient is away from the office and you wish to request information under either the Freedom of Information Act, the Data Protection Act or the Environmental Information Regulations please forward your request by e-mail to the Data Management Team (datamanagement.officer@northyorks.gov.uk) who will process your request.

North Yorkshire County Council.